
 

 

 
 

For Immediate Release April 29, 2025 

(Eau Claire, Wis.) –  

Eau Claire County has had four tornadoes confirmed by the National Weather Service-Twin Cities from the 

April 28 outbreak. Three of the tornadoes are rated EF-1, while the fourth is EF-0. Tornadoes occurred across 

southern Eau Claire County, including in the Townships of Fairchild, Otter Creek, and Pleasant Valley. 

 

No injuries or fatalities were reported with these storms. There was some damage to agricultural buildings, 

homes, and vehicles. 

 

 

Follow us on Facebook: @ECCEmergencyManagement 

Follow us on Twitter: @EauClaireCoEM 

Follow us on Instagram: @eauclaireco.em 
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Media contacts: 
Tyler Esh, Emergency Manager Valerie Desio, EM Specialist 
Eau Claire County Emergency Management Eau Claire County Emergency Management 
(715) 839-4736 (715) 839-7631 
Tyler.Esh@eauclairecounty.gov  valerie.desio@eauclairecounty.gov 
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